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Templeman, Vivian

From: Kenner, Michael

Sent:  Tuesday, June 03, 2008 9:03 PM
To: Vivian Templeman; Makka Wheeler
Subject: FW: KHSAA Catastrophic Buy-Up

After checking with other superintendents, I believe we should purchase this additional
coverage for our athletes. Please place an item on the June agenda to purchase the
Catastrophic insurance “buy-up” from the 10 year to lifetime benefit at a rate of $1.25 per
athlete.

Thanks!!!

Mike Kenner

Superintendent

Todd County Schools

205 Airport Road

Elkton, KY 42220

(270) 265-2436
Michael.kenner@todd.kyschools.us

May 27, 2008

Dear Administrators:

The Kentucky High School Athletic Association provides Catastrophic insurance coverage for athletes
while they are participating in a sanctioned sport. The benefit period for the coverage for the 2008-2009
school year will be 10 years from the date of the injury. Again this year, we are excited to be able to
offer you the opportunity to “buy-up” from the 10-year benefit to a lifetime benefit under their policy.
The cost for this buy-up is an additional $1.25 per athlete.

If you currently purchase Catastrophic insurance for your district through our agency, you already have
the lifetime benefit for all of your students and athletes when they are not participating in a KHSAA
sanctioned activity. With the buy-up option, this would continue to provide you the peace of mind that
all of your students and athletes are insured up to $5 million with a lifetime benefit any time that they
are participating in a school sponsored and supervised event.

If you currently purchase Catastrophic coverage for your district through another vendor or do not

purchase Catastrophic coverage at all, you can still purchase this buy-up option to cover your athletes
while they are participating in a KHSAA sanctioned event. Again, this would increase the benefit
period for the coverage from 10 years to lifetime.

In order to purchase the coverage, please complete the enclosed application and return to our office as
soon as possible. If you have any questions, please contact Bob Roberts at 1-877-757-2581. Thank you
and we look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,



